
 

 

Dear Sarana and all NAC colleagues,  

 

On behalf of Samaanta Foundation, I sincerely thank NAC for your generous contribution of $1500 

last year.  

 

Your support was really timely for us last year, as we were able to provide essential assistance 

to two outstanding Fellows who secured their placements at the Asian University for Women 

(AUW) in Bangladesh. Their scholarship from the college covered tuition fees and living 

expenses, but other necessities such as laptops, visa fees, and airfare were not included. 

 

The contributions from NAC enabled us to purchase laptops and cover visa costs for their four-

year scholarship. Please find the breakdown of the costs below: 

 

S. No. Item Quantity Cost (Rs.) Total (Rs.) 

1 Laptop 2 70,000 1,40,000 

2 Visa Charges 2 33,000 66,000 

 TOTAL 2,06,000 

 

 

  
 

Your support has not only helped these Fellows pursue their educational goals but has also 

empowered them to thrive in their journey. We are excited about the international opportunities 

they have been able to pursue as a result, and we are extremely grateful for your support.  

 

Both our Fellows have settled in well, and are excelling at their career at AUW.  



 

 

 
 

Thank you for your generosity and support so far, and we hope you will continue to support us in 

the future.   

 

Regards,  

Shrochis Karki 

Executive Director 

Samaanta Foundation 

 


